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SWOSU Plans Project to Honor Veterans
11.02.2007

In honor of the upcoming Veteran’s Day that will be celebrated November 12, the
Collegiate Activities Board at Southwestern Oklahoma State University is sponsoring a
picture-and-story project on the Weatherford campus.

According to Sarah Webb, chair of the CAB Veteran’s Day Committee, various pictures
will be on display in the Memorial Student Center lobby. Along with the pictures, there
will be a variety of short stories about various activities, events and veterans.

Anyone who would like to make picture and story contributions should contact Webb
or the Dean of Students office at 580.774.3767 or stop by Room 214 of the Stafford
Center.

Webb said the pictures and stories will be on display from November 12-16. All veterans
are reminded that they will be admitted free to all SWOSU athletic events during the
month of November. Also, there will be refreshments and snacks available at the
Memorial Student Center lobby on November 12.


